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18th April 2020
 
Dear all,
 
Good afternoon. I trust you are fine!
 
Just a short email to touch base and wish you all a great weekend ahead.
Next week, on the 23rd of April 2020, we will be marking our first month since the complete
suspension of retail / office operations.
 
The COVID-19 progress in Malta seems to be developing quite positively thanks to all those
who are staying home and keeping social distancing at the heart of everything they do.
It is only through the effort and sacrifice of each and every one of us that we will manage to
overcome the current challenge.
 
Even when all this will be over we will need to change the way we do things and we will need
to adapt to a new reality. Having said this, I look forward to the new challenges and to
hopefully meet you all asap, so as to restart operations.
In the meantime, we will do our best to keep company running so that when you will be black
we will be able to hit the road running. Fingers crossed!!
 
On a different note I wanted to take this occasion to thank each and every one of you for the birthday
wishes. Much appreciated.
 
We are always available to discuss any questions or concerns you may have. If you’re unsure about
something, simply ask and we’ll find a way to make it work for everyone. Above all, we want to
remain safe, healthy and calm.
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to drop me a mail on covid19@rocsgrp.com
As always latest updates will be posted on the website www.rocsclimbers.com/covid19
 
Good day, take care of yourself, your friends and your families.
 
Social distancing should be your number one priority.
 
#STAYSAFE #STAYHOME
 
Colin
 
Colin Nicholas Aquilina
CEO
 
#STAYSAFE
 

 
Registered address ROCS Group, 21 ROCS House, Main Street, Mellieha MLH2310, Malta,
Europe                              
 
t. +356 2015 1515     f. +356 2152 3869     m. +356 9997 7774     e. colin@rocsgrp.com     w.
www.rocsgrp.com
 
All information contained in this message (including any attachments) is intended solely for the attention and use of the
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on this information is strictly prohibited. We do not guarantee that this email has not been intercepted or amended or that it
is virus-free nor do we accept any liability in respect of any damage caused by any such interception, amendment or virus.
This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is
addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the
ROCS group and/or Charichelon Company Limited and/or any of its subsidiary companies. Please contact the sender if you
believe you have received this email in error.
 
This communication is on a without prejudice basis. All information and representations included in this email may be
changed by the Government of Malta at any time without prior notice or explanation. This document includes data and is
provided for information only. The information contained herein is subject to change and does not commit the ROCS Group
in any way. Thank you.


